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From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 11:35 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: OBJECTION TO APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130 - DEMOLITION OF

EXISTING BUILDINGS AND CONCONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION OF AN
ORGANIC WASTE TRANSFER STATION

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Attention: ALL Cumberland Councillors,

| am a concerned resident . 1 OBJECT. My reasons why...
Location: not full industrial area, near residential area/ town centre/suburban roads/suburban life......
| bet YOU would not like to live near a waste transfer station (rubbish tip!)

Traffic: the council approved residential spaces in the immediate radius which will create its own traffic, adding
TRUCKS to the picture would be disastrous.

Odour: all tips smell, the proposed chemicals to eradicate are not good for the environment, community, staff who
consume them.

Define Organic:

Using the word ORGANIC WASTE should mean.....

Whereas, the Department of Environment does not have a formal listing of what is included as ‘organic waste’. The
DA’s Impact Statement (EIS) of the submission, indicates the current formal arrangement of the ‘food waste’ and
‘garden waste’, which has the information below in the listing (which includes nappies, etc. ‘Nightsoil’ —is faeces
and urine. The information below is on pages 40-41 of the EIS.
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Thank you for listening to my concerns as a long-standing ratepayer and passionate Lidcombe resident.
We the residents say ‘NO’ to the proposed Organic Waste Transfer Station.

Yours sincerely,
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